
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Heidelberg, den 26.07.2024 

 

Important laboratory information: 
Change of method for FGF-23 determination as of 01.08.2024  

 
Dear Sir or Madam,  
 
With this letter, we would like to inform you that we will change the method of FGF-23 
determination as of 01.08.2024. 
 
We change from the ELISA* method (Quidel), which detects C-terminal FGF-23, to the 
new, CE-certified CLIA** method (DiaSorin), which measures intact FGF-23. As a 
result, the reference ranges for evaluating the results will also change. 
 
If you use remote laboratory data transmission (RDT), please note that new 
assignments may be required in your physician or hospital information system due to 
the changed analysis abbreviation.  

 

 
New reference range: 23,2–95,4 pg/ml 

 
We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for your understanding. If you have 
any questions, please contact the following person: 
 
Mr. Dr. Cyrill Müller  
Phone: +49 6221 3432-513 E-Mail: cyrill.mueller@labor-limbach.de   
 
Ms. Helene Derksen  
Phone: +49 6221 3432-681 E-Mail: helene.derksen@labor-limbach.de 
 
 
With kind regards, 
 
MVZ Labor Dr. Limbach & Kollegen eGbR 
 
* ELISA: Enzyme-linked Immunosorbent Assay   ** CLIA: Chemiluminescence Immunoassay 

Analysis abbreviation 

OLD NEW 

FGF23 FGF23N 
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